
Regular  police  patrols
announced  to  address  anti-
social behaviour in Nicolson
Square area.

Police  in  Edinburgh  are  working
with  partners  to  address  anti-
social  behaviour  in  the  Nicolson
Square area. 
Officers are carrying out regular patrols in the area and
engaging with the public. 

Anyone  with  information  on  those  responsible  is  asked  to
contact the force. 

A  police  spokesperson  said:  “We  are  aware  of  anti-social
behaviour in the Nicolson Square area of Edinburgh and working
with partners to address concerns in the local community. 

“Officers are monitoring the area and carrying out regular
patrols as well as engaging with the public. 

“We will take appropriate action where necessary and anyone
with concerns or who has information about those responsible
should contact us via 101.” 
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